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Easter Stay & Play

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are very excited to invite you along to our Nursery ‘Easter Stay and Play’ Workshop on
Tuesday 28th March at 9.00-10.00am. This is a lovely opportunity for parents to see how their
child is learning through play, whilst building a wonderful relationship with our school.

During the hour there will be Easter crafts for you to make with your child and take home at the
end of the session. We will have games and activities set out in different areas of the room for
you to explore alongside your child, as well as some Easter themed singing and dancing which
you can get involved in.

The workshop will be taking place in the Nursery classroom, due to the limited space available,
we will be limiting the workshop to 1 parent per child. Parents please drop your child off as
usual to the nursery door and then make your way to the main office to sign in.

Photos will be taken by the class teachers during the session and we will share these with you
on Dojo. As a school we have to safeguard our children so there will be a strict no phones
policy during the stay and play.

If your child does not attend on a Tuesday, you are more than welcome to come along to the
stay and play session, please sign your child in at the office on arrival.

We look forward to celebrating Easter with you soon.

Thank you

Miss Edmonds
Preschool Class Teacher
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